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Bealings School                                                                               
01473 622376                                                                       1st July 2020
Dear Parents,

Now that the 1m+ rule is expected to come into place we would like to take the opportunity to invite your Reception child into school before the end of term.

The children will be split into two groups, one attending next week, the other attending the week after.

Due to staggered start times for our other bubbles the Reception group will arrive at school for 9.30am. They will be based in the school cafe and back area, and will hopefully (weather permitting) be able to make full use of the field.

We will not be using this time to complete Seesaw tasks, but instead give the morning to fun activities, playing together and reconnecting.

Joy will be teaching both weeks, the first week accompanied by Claire Robinson and the second by Becky Burch. This will give the children a chance to meet their new teacher before September.

They will then need to be collected at 11.45am. We feel that a morning will be sufficient as they are likely to be very tired. We also can’t accommodate the children at lunchtime at this stage as we already have two other bubbles present and we cannot allow bubbles to mix during this social time.

We apologise to parents who have children in year six also. If you do not want to come back for them later, you are welcome to take your older child home when you collect your reception child.

Please could you let us know as soon as possible if you would like your child to return to school as part of this reception bubble so that we can allocate your child a week.   Please phone or email bealings.newsletters@yahoo.co.uk.

Kind regards,

The Bealings Team

_1214987085.doc
[image: image1.png]






